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Your letter of the 26th ultime regarding

in February, 1913, to James Gisco, of the Sisco

“imprevements on the right of way of the Canada

Facifieailway Company through his property,

Aring my temperary absence from the city.

It will take some little time to in-

this payment, but I have the matter under

and will not lose sight of it. You may, there

spect to hear from me again in due course.

I was sorry to learn of the death of Chief

itsa, whose influence among his people will be

missed.

Yours very truly,

I am Sir,

Deputy Superintendent General.

A. Seit,

Spenies###

dien Affairs.

1918 - 21 June 1918, (R.G. 10, volume 5721)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


